


 

 

EPA will issue a  
Corrective Measures Decision 

at the 
General Latex Chemical Company facility 

in Ashland, Ohio  
Public Comment Period: August 22, -Oct.07, 2013 

 
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has overseen Corrective Action activities at the 
General Latex Chemical Company facility; a wholly owned subsidiary of the Dow Chemical Company.  
The Statement of Basis explains the proposed remedy for addressing any contaminated soil, surface 
water, sediment, or groundwater at the facility.  The Statement of Basis also explains the rationale for 
selecting the remedy and summarizes any other remedies evaluated.  EPA will select a final remedy for 
the facility after a 45-day public comment period has ended and any additional information that was 
received has been reviewed and considered. 

More detailed corrective action information and reports; and other site related documents contained in the 
administrative record for this facility are available for review at these two locations:       

EPA has scheduled a 45 day public comment period starting Aug. 22, 2013 ending at midnight Oct. 
07. To receive comments on the proposed actions, during this public comment period, EPA will accept 
written comments on the proposed determination and if requested will evaluate a public meeting. 
 
Please forward your comments to Todd Gmitro, U.S. EPA, Remediation and Reuse Branch (LU-9J), 77 
West Jackson Boulevard, Chicago, IL 60604. 
 
EPA will review public comments received and will summarize responses in a Response to Comments 
document.  The Response to Comments document will be drafted after the conclusion of the public 
comment period and will be incorporated into the administrative record. 

 
For questions, please call 312-886-1248.  Copies of the relevant documents and the Statement of Basis 
that outline the corrective actions are available for public inspection and copying during normal business 
hours at the Ashland Public Library, 224 Claremont Ave., Ashland, Ohio. Or visit the EPA Website at 
http://www.epa.gov/region5/cleanup/rcra/glcc/ to review the documents regarding this 
proposal.   



 
 


